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GREETINGS 
 
 
On behalf of Burnaby City Council and the citizens of Burnaby, I would like to extend 

greetings and best wishes to the “Spirit of Harmony” – Invitational Exhibition of East Asian 

Artists for a very successful and memorable international arts and culture event taking place 

in October and November, 2016.  

 

The work done by your organization in the spirit of collaboration should be commended as 

you are helping to promote cultural exchange, understanding, and cooperation between the 

people of Canada and the communities and artists of East Asia including China, Japan, 

Korea, and Taiwan. Art plays a powerful role in bringing people together to foster 

understanding and helps us realize the commonalities we all share. 

 

Thank you to the event organizers from all communities as well as the volunteers, 

participants, and donors that have made this unique collaboration possible. My best wishes 

for a wonderful exhibition and my sincere appreciation for your efforts in creating this 

incredibly positive and uplifting community initiative. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Derek R. Corrigan 
        Mayor                                                        
 

 


